
THIS WEEK AT FIRST CHRISTIAN CHURCH  
For the week of October 24, 2018 

 

Dear Friends, 
 

There are important conversations happening around First Christian Church.  I hope you’ll choose to be a part of 

them. 
 

We are talking about stewardship and what it means to bring our action, our wealth, and our hearts.  This 

conversation is important to the church - after all, it is the gifts you and I bring that support the ministry and mission 

of First Christian.  This conversation is also important to each of us as people of faith - after all, stewardship is part 

of our calling.  We are asked to be generous and to live lives where God is the priority of our time, our energy, and 

our resources. 
 

We are also talking about welcome and inclusion, especially of LGBTQ individuals.  Beginning this next week we 

will offer a four week class called “Safe Zone.”  This class, of which two sessions (Sunday mornings at 9am and 

Monday evenings at 6pm) will be offered, will give us an opportunity to talk about what it means to be a welcoming 

and safe place for persons of all sexual orientations and identities.  As a congregation that claims radical welcome, 

these are important conversations.  They are even more important as we have seen headlines about some government 

moves to remove civil rights protections for transgender people.  The reality is that some of us are nervous about 

such topics, some of us don’t understand what all those letters mean, some of us even feel a little fear about how 

things are changing.  I hope that whether you are an advocate for LGBTQ persons, someone who finds yourself 

wondering and questioning what it all means, or someone who identifies as LGBTQ, you will join one of these 

classes.   
 

One of the responsibilities we have as people of faith, and one of the long held values of the Christian Church 

(Disciples of Christ), is to have respectful, intelligent, and even challenging conversations around questions of life 

and faith.  Please join us in doing so. 

         I hope to see you Sunday!  Jill 

A Note from Your Pastor 

 

What Shall We Bring? 

A Fall Stewardship Emphasis 
 

We have kicked off our stewardship emphasis and will continue for the next few weeks. 

By now you should have received a second letter in the mail.  In addition to DaleΩs letter, 

the envelope contained a narrative budget (an explanation of how the $286,500 we need 

to raise to support the budget will be used) and some information about alternative ways 

to fulfill your pledge.  Those three documents are also attached to the email this newsletter came in. 

And remember that we will have a Celebration Soup Luncheon on November 4 which is also Commitment Sunday 

(the day we bring our pledge cards to worship) and All Saints Sunday.  At this luncheon, hosted by your church 

leadership, we will celebrate the ministries that have been part of FCC this last year and celebrate the                 

commitments we have made for 2019.  Thank you in advance for your generous commitment in 2019.  
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
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October 24 - Mark 12:28-34 

October 31 - Mark 12:38-44 
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Children, Youth, and Families 

October 28: Youth presentation about St. Louis mission 

trip during potluck following worship 

November 2-4: Chi Rho retreat in Newton (grades 6-8) 

November 3, 9am, sort food at Coralville Food Pantry  

vǳŜǎǝƻƴǎΚ /ƻƴǘŀŎǘ YŀǊŀ  icdisciple.kids@gmail.com 

New Adult Faith Formation  Opportunity 

Beginning October 28 and lasting for four Sundays, we 

will offer άFCC Safe Zoneέ - an opportunity to explore 

how the conversation about inclusion of LGBTQ+ people 

has shifted, where we have been, and how we can     

continue to create a safe environment for these and all 

people.   

This class will be led by Sara Riggs, Jen Knights, and Jill 

Michel.  Choose which time you will attend.  It will be 

offered at two times: 

Sundays at 9am (October ну—November 18) 

Mondays at 6pm (October нф—November 19) 

Pot Luck Dinner - October 28 

Plan to stay after worship on October 28 for our 

monthly pot luck dinner.  This month the main dish 

will be provided so bring a side dish, salad, or    

dessert to share.  And remember, these pot lucks 

donΩt happen by magic - help is still needed before, 

during and after the pot luck.  You can sign up 

here.  This month the youth will share a brief 

presentation about their recent mission trip. 

Are you interested in hosting a vehicle for FCCΩs 
annual Trunk or Treat?  Please sign up by 
contacting Gayle Cuppy at gecuppy@kctc.net, 
using this link or on the clipboard in church this 

Sunday! 

Wednesday, October 31 
5:30-7:00 PM 

FC
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https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0f4ba9ae23a5fb6-potluck
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0F4BA9AE23A5FB6-trunk
https://www.familieshelpingfamiliesofiowa.org/
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Winter Clothing Drive Report 

Thanks to everyone who donated winter clothing or volunteered with 

sorting, set up, or the distribution event.  Between the three sites 1400 

winter coats were distributed, about 500 of those from the Coralville site 

where we worked.  Thanks again for your faithfulness to this project! 

     If you are cleaning out closets, going thru 
school clothes, or just cutting down on household 
items, remember we have a church account at 
STUFF ETC.  You can donate your goods to the 
church account and it will benefit programs we 
help thru our church.  The account # is 25,144-First 
Christian Church.  You can bring in your goods and 
place them in a tote that must close and stack 
onto others for the donate group.  όάDONATEέ 
meaning you don't want these items back).  You 
can walk in when it's convenient to you.  9:00-7:30 
PM Monday thru Saturday.   

     Furniture goes to the lower level around the 
back of the store and it can come on every day, 
same hours or Sunday 11:00-4:30. 

Coralville Food Pantry -  

Fruit in October 
¢ƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘ ƻŦ hŎǘƻōŜǊ 

ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ōǊƛƴƎ ŎŀƴƴŜŘ ŦǊǳƛǘΦ  9ŀŎƘ ƳƻƴǘƘ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ 

ŀ ŦƻŎǳǎ ƻƴ ŀ ŘƛũŜǊŜƴǘ ƛǘŜƳ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ CƻƻŘ tŀƴǘǊȅΦ  ¢Ƙƛǎ 

ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ǘƻ ōǊƛƴƎ ŦǊǳƛǘΗ 

Immigration Reform Rally 

You are invited to a peaceful, non-partisan rally to 

hear stories of Iowans most impacted by immigration 

laws and learn what you can do.   

This rally will take place on Saturday, October 27, 3:30 

- 4:30pm on the Pentacrest (at the intersection of Iowa 

and Clinton). 

More information can be found on the Facebook page 

άRally for Immigration Reform.έ 

άFILL THE ARKέ Project Update 

Thank you, FCC, for your continuing support of the Ark 

project.  This past Sunday we added an alpaca.  We will 

add more animals on Sunday. 

As of today we have raised $3,070 toward our goal!  

Great job, FCC! 

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY MEETING OF THE FAITHS   

November 7, 7:00-8:30 PM at Midwest One Bank,         

6th floor 500 S Clinton St, Iowa City, IA 52240  

Working together in faith, we can do so much more!  

Join Iowa Valley Habitat for Humanity and others to 

bring decent, safe, and affordable housing to Iowa 

Valley.  [ŜŀǊƴ Ƙƻǿ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ƎŜǘ ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜŘΦ                

RSVP to gabe@Iowavalleyhabitat.org    

DID YOU KNOW . . . ? 

. . . that the peace sign was not invented by hippies?  The 

sign for peace seen here, was inspired by the combination 

of the semaphore letters òNó and 

òDó for ònuclear disarmamentó?  It 

was designed February 21, 1958 by 

the British professional artist and 

designer Gerald Holtom for a 

peace march going from Trafalgar 

Square in London to an atomic 

weapons research laboratory.     

(No hippies were harmed in the 
making of this symbol.) 



October 2018 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 

 

2 

Staff Mtg.  10 AM      

S & F Mtg. 1 PM   

Elders Mtg. 5 PM  

3 

Bible Study          

12:30 PM                       

ICCSD Chess Club    

3 PM                     

Strings & Singers      

7 PM 

4                             
Stewardship  Team  

8:30 AM                

Welsh Homeowner 

Assoc. 6 PM 

5 

 

6 

Choir Practice 2 PM 

7 

9 AM Sunday Sch.  

10 AM World          

Communion         

Sort Winter Clothing 

11:15 AM                 

Bell Choir 2:30 PM    

Troop 2000 7 PM  

Youth return home 

8 

Bylaws Mtg 5:30 PM 

9 

Board Mtg.       

7 PM 

10 
Bible Study          

12:30 PM                       

ICCSD Chess Club    

3  PM                     

Bylaws Mtg 5:45 PM 

11 
Cluster Mtg at 

Panera 12 PM      

Arrow Chapter Mtg 7 

PM 

12 
M. Stewart Memorial 

Service     11 AM                              

Our Lordôs Church ï

Kolaches Bake           

3-9 PM 

13 
Winter Clothing 

Distribution 9 AM at 

Community of Christ 

14 
9 AM Sunday Sch.   

10 AM Childrenôs      

Sabbath Service                          

Youth Group  11:15 

Bell Choir 2:30 PM 

Troop 2000  7 PM 

15 
Hannah Circle Mtg.   

1 PM 

16 
 

17 
CRC @ Sanctuary    

10 AM                   

Bible Study          

12:30 PM                       

ICCSD Chess Club    

3  PM                

Strings & Singers      

7 PM 

18 
5:30 PM Ladiesô 

Night Out @      

Pagliaiôs 

19 
 

20 
Baby ShowerðLower 

Level 1 PM 

21 
9 AM Sunday Sch.   

10 AM Worship   

Four Oaks Family 

Connection 1:30    

Family Cookout 4PM 

Venturing Crew 6 

Troop 2000  7 PM 

22 
Bylaws Mtg 5:30 PM 

23 
Staff Mtg.  10 AM     

24 
Bible Study          

12:30 PM                       

ICCSD Chess Club    

3  PM                     

Worship Com. Mtg.  

6 PM 

25 
Women Clergy          

10 AM                   

Mission & Witness 

10:30 AM 

26 
 

27 
D. Ebersole          

Memorial Service at 

West Branch       

Cemetery 11 AM 

Sanctuary in use  

1:30 PM 

28 
9 AM Sunday Sch.    

10 AM Worship   

POTLUCK  11:15  

Youth Presentation  

Laura / Lay            

Committee             

Joe Page Piano   

Recitals 1-5 PM  

Troop 2000 7 PM 

29 
FCC Safe Zone 6 PM 

30 
 

31 
Bible Study          

12:30 PM                       

ICCSD Chess Club    

3  PM                  

Trunk or Treat     

5:30 PM            

Strings & Singers      

7 PM 

 

 

1-Amanda Sabin       

2-Marian Plecker      

2-Steve Cuppy           

5-Bob Welsh              

6-Ollie Kepler            

8-Tanvi Vibhakar     

14-Nola Edwards    

14-Sheila Kepler     

 

 

16-Joann Cuppy        

18-Isaiah Bogs         

22-Nancy Lang        

22-Bob Bogs             

25-Janie Jensen-

Fitzpatrick                

25-Gayle Cuppy      

29-Jane Setzer 

 

 

ANNIVERSARY: 

9-Marcus & Kara 

Seaton 

Youth mission trip to St. Louis grades 6th thru 12th 

AHQSGC@XôR9 

Pastor Jill Out of Town 



FIRST CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

(DISCIPLES OF CHRIST)         

900 LINCOLNSHIRE PLACE  

CORALVILLE, IA  52241-3615 

                

Sunday Services: 

9 AM Sunday School 

10 AM Church Service 

11 AM Coffee/Fellowship   
 

Church Office Hours: 

Monday thru Friday 9AM to 1PM 

Phone #: 319-337-4181 
 

  Staff: 

      Pastor:  Rev. Jill Cameron Michel                              

 (home) 319-665-2276 (cell) 417-439-7391

                   icdisciple.pastor@gmail.com 

Office Administrator:  Peggy Bothell  

 icdisciple.sec@gmail.com 

Music Director:  Laura Kittrell  

      icdisciple.music@gmail.com 

Director of Christian Formation:  Kara Seaton 

   icdisciple.kids@gmail.com 

Janitorial:  Michael Hull   

 m.hull84@yahoo.com 


